
 

 

       Thursday 21st September 2023 

 

Year 6 workshop presentation – Enfield Safer School Partnership 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

We are delighted to inform you that we have secured a booking with Enfield 

Safer School Partnership for a free workshop presentation on Monday 2nd 

October.  

These presentations are being offered to all Year 6 pupils across Enfield with the 

intention of providing awareness and education for 10–11-Year-olds.  

 

This is a great opportunity for our children to learn about some difficult topics 

from local experts. The topics that the Enfield Safer School Partnership intend to 

cover include: Personal and Online Safety; County Lines; Drugs; Gangs; Robbery 

and Sexting. In addition to this, they will also be talking about the dangers of 

fireworks and Anti-Social behaviour.  

This presentation will take place during the afternoon of Monday 2nd October 

and will be delivered by experts. Children will also be given the opportunity to 

ask questions and take part in discussions.  

 

If you have any further questions regarding this workshop, please speak to your 

child’s class teacher.  

 

Yours sincerely 

The Year 6 team  


